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This weeks House points 

Be the Best We Can Be 

Attendance Award! 

This week Rockstar went to 

Year 4 for 97.89% 

781 

1045 

881 

1035 

Music Tuition 

Violin and Flute lessons will 
start again w/c 1st January 

Keyboad, Brass and   Piano 
lessons will start again w/c 

8th January. 

Dear Parents, 

It is with sadness that I find myself writing my last newsletter of the autumn term  

which has flown by! 

I have so enjoyed working with such great children and following their many 

achievements, including their superb sportsmanship at competitive events, their 

enthusiasm at exhibitions of work and their care for others demonstrated through 

charity and community events.  

It has been my privilege to work with such a dedicated team of staff who are so 

committed to providing the best for the children at St. Andrew’s.  

I would like to wish Mrs Bentley, staff, children, governors and families every    

success as the school moves forwards into a new  phase of development, and I look 

forward to hearing about all the wonderful things happening at the school and in 

the village over the coming terms. 

I wish everyone at St. Andrew’s a joyful Christmas and a very happy New Year  
 

Helen Hilton 

Interim Headteacher 

Our Scholastic Book Fair raised £226 for 
the school to spend on books—thank you 

to everyone who supported it! 

Clubs update 

All clubs will finish on 14th  

December 

Service of welcome for 

Mrs Judith Bentley 
 

Friday 5th January, 2pm, 

at St. Andrew’s church 
 

Diary Dates 

Tues 19th December—Last day of Term 2 

Wed 3rd January— First day of Term 3 

Thurs 4th January—Y1 and Y2 trip to 
Sherwood 

Fri 19th January—Young Voices Concert 

 
Thank you for all the milk bottle             

donations—we now have enough for our   

project! 

Vacancies 

We currently have vacancies for a Teaching 

Assistant and a Midday Supervisor. Please see 

the website, under Contact Us, for details of 

the positions. 

Miss Ladley would 

be grateful for 

donations of any 

fabric or wool you 

no longer need. 

 

A big thank you to everyone 
at the Methodist Church 

and at St Andrew’s Church 
for hosting our activity    
sessions this morning. 


